
Cazador-del-sol Lights the North at Summer Solstice 

The Cazador continues its trip through the countries and cities of Europe 
and is now staying in the far north. Here in Rovaniemi (Finland), where the 
sun will not set for some time after June 21st , our  Cazador-del-sol will give 
pleasure to the visitors of the “Arktikum”. Our installation “66°” is part of the 
special exhibition “Climate Change in Lapland’s Nature – What Can We 
Do?”, which is organized by the department of Natural History of the The 
Provincial Museum of Lapland.

You might wonder who or what is “Cazador-del-sol”?

It is a Spanish term meaning “hunter of the sun”. The suncatchers are made 
from a fluorescent plastic, which absorbs the sunlight and transforms it into 
a very warm light. René Hildebrand, who created this unique round Perspex 
disc more than 10 years ago, realizes fantastic installations all over Europe 
using these Cazadores.  You can also order suncatchers in various sizes and 
colours as a shining accessory for your garden or your balcony via our 
online shop. 

In Rovaniemi our Cazadores lighten up the rooms and visitors of the 
Arktikum in the glass corridor – the most visible part of the museum – which 
points north like a finger. In keeping with our tradition there is a special 
engraving on the suncatchers of this installation: “66°” as a synonym for the 
parallel where the installation is located – i.e. the polar circle. It also marks 
the area where the sun does not set during the days of summer solstice. It is 
a very special experience.

We are looking forward to this event and invite you to join us on our website 
www.cazador-del-sol.de to learn more about us.

Yours René Hildebrand


